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Lori Duarte

From: Zachary Libbin <zlibbin@ebid-nm.org>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2013 3:44 PM
To: Janette Coon; lduarte@epcwid1.org
Cc: Eric Kozuh (ekozuh@nat.com); Frank Hernandez; Travis Smith; Pamela Shubert; 

scobb@huitt-zollars.com; dls@zianet.com
Subject: RE: Brokers Logistics Job 09031001 
Attachments: 20130503153915428.pdf; 20130503151130248.pdf

Jannette, 
I have very little information on the Detention Farm Lateral but what I do have is scanned and attached to this email. My 
understanding is that it was relocated at some point. The attached drawings of the relocation tell that same story although 
they are hard to read. Some of the documents that I have are not originals and are poor quality and the attached copies 
are darkened as much as was helpful. Please let me know if there is anything else that I can do to help. 
 
Thanks, 
Zack Libbin 
Junior Engineer  
Elephant Butte Irrigation District 
575-526-6671 x420 
 
 

From: Janette Coon [mailto:JCoon@riobravotitle.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 8:13 AM 
To: lduarte@epcwid1.org; Zachary Libbin 
Cc: Eric Kozuh (ekozuh@nat.com); Frank Hernandez; Travis Smith; Pamela Shubert; scobb@huitt-zollars.com; 
dls@zianet.com 
Subject: FW: Brokers Logistics Job 09031001 
 
Lori or Zach ‐ Do either of you know about an old “Detention Farm Lateral” that is depicted on the attached map?  Steve 
Cobb mentioned that he speculates there was some agreement with the interested parties before the canning plant was 
built or expanded that allowed for the lateral to be re‐routed.  I would greatly appreciate any assistance you can give 
us.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
Janette Coon 
President and Escrow Officer 
7400 Viscount Blvd., Suite 200 
El Paso, TX  79925 
915.779.0500 
915.775.9951 (fax) (PLEASE NOTE MY NEW FAX NUMBER!) 
915.487.3511 (cell) 
jcoon@riobravotitle.com 
www.riobravotitle.com 

 

 

From: Cobb, Stephen [mailto:scobb@Huitt-Zollars.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 2:40 PM 


